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Important Dates! School and Community News

We’re so excited to kick off a new school year! While we have a few weeks
of summer left, we have some important dates and information to share. 

We can’t wait to see you soon! 

Dr. Loretta Woods- Principal 
Ms. DaVonna Holmes-Assistant Principal

Welcome Back, Burtonsville Families! 🌟

August 3, 2025

August 18th: Teachers are back by popular
demand!

August 20th: Teacher Reveal at Restaurant
198, 4:30-8:30 PM

August 21st: Back to School Night - Kindergarten
Parents ONLY,  6:00-7:00 PM

August 22: Peek at your Seat, 2:00-3:00 PM

August 25th: Transition Day- K students,
students new to MCPS and/or Burtonsville
Elementary. 

August 25th for the kiss and cry meeting
for Kindergarten parents in the media
center 9:30-10 AM

August 26: FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!

September 5th: Back to School Bash, 5:00-
7:00 

September 10th: Back to School Night,
Grades 1-5, 5:30-8:00

Due to ongoing construction,
our traffic pattern will be

adjusted for the upcoming
school year. There will be a

single entrance and a single
exit. With this change in mind,

we strongly encourage
caregivers to have their
student ride the bus if

possible. 

Thank you in advance for your
patience and cooperation!

  



A Message from the PTA

Teacher Reveal Night – Join us at Restaurant 198 
(15540 Old Columbia Pike, Burtonsville, MD 20866) on Wednesday, August 20, 2025,

from 4:30 PM to 8:30 PM for our first PTA fundraiser of the year! 
Check in with a PTA member on the back patio to find out your child’s teacher for
the 2025–2026 school year and enjoy a fun night out. A portion of your purchase

will be donated to the PTA, so be sure to mention BES.

Join the PTA! – Want to get involved or learn more about what the PTA does? 
Visit www.burtonsvillepta.org/memberships to find out more and become a

member today!

Transition Day: August 25, 2025 

Transition Day is a new event in MCPS
schools, created to help students feel
welcome and comfortable as they begin
at a new school. It’s designed especially
for students who are attending a school
for the first time, including all new
Kindergarteners and any new students in
Grades 1–5. This day gives children a
chance to get to know their school, meet
staff, and start the year off with
confidence! We look forward to meeting
our new stars! 

MCPS Things to Know

MCPS News You Can Use:

Keep an eye on our website for more information!-
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/burtonsvillees/

School Supply List: 
Linked HERE

Thursday 8/21
Calling all KINDERGARTEN families! We will have
our Kindergarten Back to School Night on August

21st from 6:00-7:00 PM
 

Friday 8/22
Please come to our Open House on August 22nd

from 2:00-3:00 PM. This is an opportunity to meet
your student’s fabulous teachers and see their new

classroom! 

Monday 8/25
Starting Kindergarten is a big milestone, and it’s
normal to feel a mix of excitement and nerves! To

support our Kindergarten families, we’ll be
hosting a “Kiss and Cry” gathering in the Media

Center on August 25th from 9:30–10:00 AM

School and Community News:

http://www.burtonsvillepta.org/memberships
https://ww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/publicinfo/community/school-year-2024-2025/Community-Update-20250731.html
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/burtonsvillees/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-YnAT6WrmV5dMkCRfnLI1_y-cOqk3Ix5/view?usp=sharing

